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S.T.B.P.'s President has bsen invited by Council to join thes Committee

and w& urge any interssted S.T.E.P. members to also apply in writing
by 13th March, Details can be obtained by phoning Je<ff Knight at the.
Council on 498-0888. :

Ws look forward to more snlightened management of Council's bushland
arsas in the future. You, as a S.T.5.P. member, have helped to con-
vince Council that bushland is worth managing.

SOT.E.P. MEI’EERSHL}:.

e now have a record number of membsrs with 63 family and 17 single
memberships.

MCNITCRING CF CCUNCIL MEETINGS.
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Cur monitorihg-bj inspection of ths agenda and minutes has been success-

ful up to a point, but ths Committee feels that active S.T.E.P. atten-

dance at mestings is essential to ensure nothing is missed. Voluntgers

please ring Sscretary.

_ COﬁNCIL'S 1981 CCNTRCL BURNING PRCGRAIMME.

he following areas are due to be control burned. If you live in any
~5f these strects and prefer S.T.E.P.'s method of hand-clearing fire-

breaks to control burning, we can offsr you support and useful advice.

Phons Alan Catford 449-1658.

1. Rofe Park and Sheldon Forest.

West Pymbls--Edenholms Street to Haite Close.

. Pox Valley--Seymour Close to Wongalse Avenue and Beltana Place.
Rear of Shand Avenue, Turramurra. |
West Pymbls--Ryde Road to Wallalong Crescent.

Campbell Drive--Nerang Street--Mitchell Crescent.
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Howson Avenus--The Comenarra Parkway.

ISSUES CF WIDER CCNCERN TC ENVIRCNMENTALISTS.

.T.BE.P. receives by post information from other Conservation bodies,
and ig itself a voting member of the Nature Conservation Council of
N.S.W., an affiliation of conscrvation groups which meets annually

to discuss and vote on issuss of concern to its members.

The following are some of the issues currently concerning environ-
mentalists.

% N,C.C., after lively debate, banned the export of kangaroo pro-
ducts and recommendsd the carefully-monitored culling of excessive
populations of kangaroos, with strict annual review.

* A cutback of Federal funding for voluntary conservation groups
means a less effective mouthpisce in many vital aspects of concern
in conservation.
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_The debate on the future of the Hunter Vallay continues.
The future of the Barrisr Reef is far from assured.

World Wildlife Pund kesps us informsd on endangered.gspecies.

‘National Parks and Wildlif: Foundation nseds jour support in
their "Prcject Noah" in March.

The loss of Victorian forests endangers thesir faunal smblem,
the Helmeted Honeysater, as well as Lgeadbeatsr's Possum, "the
Baw Baw Frog and ths Crange-Bellied Parrot.

Sandmining and the logging of forests rsmain controversial issues.

The Washpool Wild:zrn:ss must be preserved. It is N.S.W.'s only

substantial rainforest wilderness containing the largest unlog-

ged rainforest in N.S.W. and the largsst Coachwood ferest on
Barth.

Friends of Parramatta Park have our support against th:s aliena-
tion of public land for the singles usc of ons commercial interest.

Any members wishing to psrsonally support any or all of thesc
issu¢s by writing, for sxample to appropriate Parliamsntarians, are
urged to do so. Lzstters from concernsd individuals have great
effsct. Details ars availablz: from the Sscretary.

PRESIDENT: HELEN PETERSEN —— 449-4526

SECRETARY : MARGARET BCCTH -- 449-3746
TREASURER: YVCNNE LANGSHAW -- 449-1541.
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